SUBCOMMITTEE ON INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY

Hearing: "Reviewing Federal IT Workforce Challenges and Possible Solutions"

Tuesday, April 4, 2017

Witnesses: Steven Cooper

Former Chief Information Officer U.S. Department of Commerce

Elizabeth Hyman

Executive Vice President, Public Advocacy CompTIA

Lisa Depew

Head of Industry and Academic Outreach McAfee

Dan Waddell

Managing Director (ISC)2

Nick Marinos

Director, Information Technology U.S. Government Accountability Office

Debora Plunkett

Strategic Advisory Board Member International Consortium of Minority Cybersecurity Professionals